

September 7, 2022

OBCCTC Commissioner and Deputy Commissioner Update

This Bulletin is a notice to all stakeholders that I am resigning from the position of Container Trucking Commissioner.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank industry stakeholders for their genuine interest and collaboration during my terms as Commissioner and Deputy Commissioner of the Office of the BC Container Trucking Commissioner (OBCCTC).

Thank you to the staff of the OBCCTC for their contributions and teamwork. It has been a pleasure to serve the OBCCTC for the past 6.5 years.

Finally, I would like to announce the appointments of Glen MacInnes as Container Trucking Commissioner, and Karm Jauhal as Deputy Container Trucking Commissioner. Glen and Karm's appointments will start effective September 7, 2022. Their knowledge and experience will contribute greatly to the OBCCTC moving forward. I wish them the best of success in their new roles.

Sincerely,

OFFICE OF THE BC CONTAINER TRUCKING COMMISSIONER

Michael Crawford

BC Container Trucking Commissioner

mad all